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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

Text of the letter dated 5.12.2015 of Selvi J Jayalalithaa, Hon’ble 
Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu addressed to Shri Naveen Patnaik, 

Hon’ble Chief Minister of Odisha is reproduced below: 
     

 

 “Thank you for your letter dated 4th December and your offer of 

Rs.5 crores out of the Odisha Chief Minister’s Relief Fund.   

The magnitude of this rain devastation is very large and my 

Government is working overtime to mitigate the effects of this natural 

calamity.   

 I appreciate your concern and best wishes.” 

 

 
******* 

Issued by: Director, Information & Public Relations, Chennai-9 

Date  :  5.12.2015 

  



 


